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Welcome back to the last half term of the academic year. In recogni-
tion that we really yare in the summer term, the weather has re-
sponded and temperatures are beginning to rise. 

With that in mind, please see reminders about sun safety on page 5 
and ensure that your child has the required items to keep safe in the 
sun. 

As you will see from the item below the BIG news of the week was 
the opening of the SJF Woodland garden. It has been an absolute 
joy to watch children of all ages explore, play and have the kind of 
fun that bring smiles from ear-to-ear.  This area is a truly wonderful 
addition to our fantastic schools grounds and we can’t wait to watch 
as the wildlife and it’s inhabitants move in and settle into their resi-
dence! 

This half term is a very busy one and, with that in mind, pleas see 
some key reminders on page 4. As always, please be aware that 
future events (pertinent to specific year groups/pupils may be add-
ed) and these will be communicated via our usual email/text chan-
nels. 

Enjoy the sunshine and a wonderful weekend. 

Week Beginning – 12th June 

2STI swimming lessons all week 

Tuesday 13th 

School tour for prospective parents/

carers—9.45am 

Yr5—Junior Road Watch 

Yr6—TfL Safety & Citizenship  

New to Nursery Evening—7pm 

Wednesday 14th 

Yr5—Junior Road Watch 

Yr4—Inter School Sports Competi-

tion 

Friday 16th 

Yr6—leave for PGL residential trip 

Letters Home: 

Free School Meals (Sept’ 2023) - Yr2-Yr6 
Final Ofsted report—Whole school 
MFL Competition—KS2 
Summer Fair—Whole school 

If you have any concerns about a child please contact school@st-johnfisher.merton.sch.uk 

Eva H, Keit L, Marcel J, 

Dario J, Abigail C,  

Isla L. 

Website Sharing 

This week we have been delighted to celebrate the opening of 

our ‘Woodland Garden’. We enjoyed an assembly all about 

how we can explore and enjoy it safely, ensuring we take care 

of the environment and habitats within it.  

A huge THANK YOU to all the generous families who volun-

teered their time to help create such a special place for us all 

at St John Fisher. It will truly be enjoyed by pupils, parents, 

staff and governors, for many years to come. Below is a photo 

of the beautiful ‘reflection bench’ that has been built for pupils 

to take time out to pray, reflect or just have some quiet time.  

Many thanks to the PTFA for their donations  in support the 

garden development. 

Please visit the following webpage on our school web-

site, to find out more about our amazing ‘Woodland Gar-

den’.  

SJF Woodland Garden  

THANK YOU to all who gave their support and time. 

https://www.st-johnfisher.merton.sch.uk/curriculum/woodland-garden/


A massive THANK YOU to all the kind messag-
es and generous donations for my RideLon-
don cycle. They helped motivate me dur-
ing challenges on the day and raised 
an incredible amount of money for an im-
portant charity close to my heart.  

Mr Coombes 

 

We were visited by a beautiful butterfly in the 

nursery on a beautiful sunny afternoon this 

week!  

It reminded us of the tiny baby caterpillars we 

nurtured during the Spring term when our topic 

was all about 'Growing'. We are wondering if it 

was one of our butterflies coming back to see us! 

Yr4 went to Hampton Court Palace on Wednesday. We had so much fun ex-

ploring the buildings, admiring the grounds and having a great time in the 

maze and the magic garden.  

In our workshop we learnt about all the jobs there would have been at the 

palace. Would you want to be a Gong Scourer ?! 



Please see the email sent to all families on Friday for further information.  

Thank you—PTFA  

Summer Fair 2023 



Caterlink have introduced a wider option cold  menu 

starting after half term.  

The menu for the hot option is above and the cold op-

tion is below for w/c 5th June. 

End of term dates to remember: 

 16-19th June—Yr6 PGL  

 19th June—St Francis class—swimming lessons 
start for two weeks 

 Yr6—no school 20th June 

 New to Reception meeting 20th June 7pm 

 St John Fisher Feast Day Mass—led by St 
James’ class  
(parents and carers of pupils in 4STJ are wel-
come to attend) 

 Reception classes assembly 23rd June 9am 

 W/C 26th June—Sports and Wellbeing fortnight 

 29th June—St Peter & Paul Feast Day Mass  

 30th June—Dress as a Sports Person day 
(Sports and Wellbeing fortnight) 

 1st July—Summer Fair 12-4pm 
 

 3rd July—Year 6 Leavers Mass at SJF Church 6:30pm 

 4th July—Year 3 Holy Communion Celebration Mass 9am  
(parents and carers of children in Yr3 are welcome to at-
tend) 

 5th July– EYFS and KS1 Sports Day—times to follow 

 5th July—Y6 Transition to High School day  

 6th July—KS2 Sports Day—times to follow 

 7th July—Yr2 trip to Littlehampton 

 12th and 13th July—Y6 Production 7pm 

 14th July—End of Year reports sent home 

 14th July—Music on a Summers Evening 5:30pm 

 17th July—Meet your new teachers—pupils only 

 20th July—Nursey break up (normal time) 

 20th July—Y6 Leavers Disco 6-8pm 

 Friday 20th July—YrR—Yr6 break up for summer at 
2pm 



Sun Safety 

As the weather continues to get warm-
er ALL pupils must bring a hat and wa-

ter bottle to school and have sun-
screen applied before school.  

If you feel that your child will require 
additional sunscreen during the day 

they can bring in their own named sun-
screen which will remain in their class.  

PLEASE NOTE: Staff will not be able to 
administer the sunscreen or remind 

children to apply it.  

Well done to our 
cricket team 
who represent-
ed the school 
wonderfully at 
the MSSP crick-
et competition 
on Friday. Play-
ing in very 

warm weather, the children 
showed brilliant teamwork and 
demonstrated excellent batting 
and bowling skills throughout.  

***APPEAL: *** 
Do you know anyone from 

a sporting/well-
being background who may 

wish to speak in  
assembly or offer a session 
for pupils during our Sports 

and Wellbeing Fortnight  
beginning  

w/c Monday 26th June? 
Please email either 

school@st-
johnfisher.merton.sch.uk or 

pe@st-
johnfisher.merton.sch.uk  if 
you or someone you know 

can help. .  
Thank you  




